
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
MEETING  

LOCATION CHANGE 
 
 

 GRF BOARD SPECIAL OPEN 
MEETING 

 
SCHEDULED FOR 

 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 30 

AT 9:30 AM  
 

THE LOCATION HAS CHANGED 
BOARD ROOM/VIRTUAL MEETING 

 
Members can attend the meeting by joining the Zoom link 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88917300370 or by 
calling (949) 268-2020 or email meeting@vmsinc.org to request to speak. 
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